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Today we have said goodbye to our wonderful Year 8 pupils who have had a fantastic week with 
the Enterprise Fair, Summer Showcase and our Leavers’ Assembly. Today the pupils enjoyed a 
BBQ lunch and a visit from the ice-cream van. 
We have seen many mature sports leaders, business minded entrepreneurs and unbelievably 
talented performers in our Summer Showcase.  
We wish them all the very best at Shelley College, or wherever they are moving on to and look 
forward to learning about their future achievements! 
A full bulletin will be sent out next week. 
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